
 

 

Town of Goshen 

Board of Selectmen 

Minutes of Meeting 

April 3, 2019 

 

Present:  Bob Bell, Bruce Nadeau, Cindy Williams, Cindy Rouillard, Fred Smith, Christine 

Downing, David Downing, Doug O’Clair, Ann O’Clair 

The meeting came to order at 6:30 p.m. 

• Bob stated the reason for the meeting was to confirm the dates for the public hearing 

and special town meeting.  The March 25th Selectmen meeting was canceled because 

there would only be one board member, Bruce was on vacation.  Bob explained the 

dates were set previously by himself, Cindy Rouillard and Cindy Williams.  The dates 

were then sent to the town attorney to see if the dates would work, which she agreed 

they would.   That is how the dates were set.   Bob stated the dates are April 19th for the 

public hearing and April 27th for the Special town meeting.  The dates needed to be 

done as quickly as possible.  The elected people cannot be seated until this matter is 

resolved. 

Christine Downing asked the Selectmen to be mindful because that it is the start of 

school vacation and people may be on vacation.  Bob stated delaying it until after school 

vacation would push it out another month.  We would have to start all over again. The 

notices have gone in the newspapers.   

Bruce stated they are trying to expedite these meeting and does not want to keep 

pushing it out.  It is costing the town a lot of money 

 Bruce made a motion to accept the dates April 19th for the public hearing and April 27h 

for the special town meeting Bob 2nd the motion. 

The meeting adjourned at 6:50 p.m. 

 


